

Superintendent's Outdial – July 9, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

It has been a busy week as we are ready to roll out our two learning options for the upcoming school year. Next week, you will receive a communication about the two learning options and how to go about making a choice. For the families that want their children to return to school "Face to Face", your students will start on August 5th in Distance Learning and then transition to "Face to Face" School currently set to start on August 17th. For those families that want their children to remain online, you will be asked to register for the Cave Creek Academy of Excellence, also to begin on August 5th. Please watch for the communication. If you have questions, please contact your current principal. We continue to add questions and answers to the FAQs on our CCUSD website.

Sincerely, Debbi Burdick, Ed.D. Superintendent